Graduate Council Meeting

February 18, 2008

2:30 pm - 4:00 pm

Present:
Barbara Bichelmeyer, David Daleke, Paul Jamison, Debora Ralf Shaw,

Sherry Queener, Sharon Sims, Marianne Wokeck
Absent:
James Capshew, Michael Darnel, Jim Williams, James Wimbush
Deans’ Business


No reports.
Approval of Minutes of Last Meeting


The minutes from the December 10, 2007 meeting of the council were approved.
Graduate Bulletin Revisions


The council has agreed to list departments and programs throughout the chapters instead of just departments.  All footnotes will be removed from both chapters and will be incorporated into the text of the documents.  For footnote #1, change the text to read what the CIC site says online before incorporating it into the actual text of the document.  Of the Academic Regulations chapter, under the Full-Time Study section, continue to use “students” instead of “candidates”.  Under the Transfer from One Department to Another section, the council agreed to list both the IUB & IUPUI office names with their locations.  The Bloomington reference needs to be removed under the Foreign Languages & Research Skills topic so it is relevant to all campuses.  Dean Daleke is going to talk to Second Language Studies regarding IELTS.  The council questioned whether or not the IELTS exam should also be listed under the Foreign Languages topic since the exam has been approved by the GAC.  The Language Proficiency in Depth Topic needs to be listed in larger font and separate from the other topic so that it is more noticeable.  Sherry Queener is going to check with HEC to clarify the definitions of certificates so we have it properly listed.  
New Business


The next meeting will be devoted to making the Constitution & Bylaws of the Graduate Council.
